
LU Committee 

From: 	 Bari Barnes <bnbincemail@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, November 28, 2017 1:03 PM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 Paia Courtyard 

I am writing in support of Paia Courtyard. I represent one of many 55 and older Maui residents anxious to see this development 

complete. The population of those 65 and over alone is set to double by 2030 so it is imperative now more than ever to provide accessible, 

safe housing. The appeal of living in a community where I can walk to the post office, grocery store, and bus stop is very appealing and very 

necessary, and the fact that the developer of Paia Courtyard feels it a social and moral obligation to provide for elders in the community is a 

stellar example for other developers to follow on Maui and throughout the State. 
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